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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday & Friday 
 
Thursday Canteen is open Thursday. 
Every Fri Music/AFL 
Fri 13 Aug Toy Raffle draw 
23-24 Aug Book Week 
Tue 24 Aug Book Parade 
Wed 25 Aug P&C Meeting 3.30pm 
30 Aug-3 Sep NAIDOC Week 
Fri 3 Sept Father’s Day stall & raffle draw 
 

Last week we celebrated Education Week 
- we hope you enjoyed the videos that 
were posted onto our Facebook page… 
they represent what education at our wonderful 
school looks like – fun, hands on, happy, inspiring 
and for the future. 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to reassure you 
that we are taking every precaution possible to 
prevent the spread of Covid and keep our families 
safe. If you have any concerns or questions, we ask 
that you please contact the office and we will be 
happy to talk with you. 
 
Our athletics carnival earlier this term was a terrific 
day. All of our kids participated in several events 
each and we can see that we’ve got some up and 
coming athletes in future years. At present, the 
District Carnival has been postponed, however if it is 
given approval to proceed, we will have a team of 
students ready to represent us. Please look out for 
notes and future details. 
 
Continue to enjoy these beautiful days and the quiet 
of our wonderful location and stay well. 
Mrs Schuchmann 
Rlg Principal 
 

Marida’s -Star of the day 
Star of the day … goes to Scarlett for trying her 
best with the Dhurga phonemes. 
Leyla Taylor 
 

Umbarra 
This fortnight we have seen some huge gains in 
reading from all students. A special mention to 
Jaymee for dedication to learning and always trying 
her best. Natalie has blown us away with the quality 
and time she spends on completing her homework 
to a high standard. And last but not least, Georjia 
that is constantly amazing us with her automatic 
recall of some of her times tables. 
Kylie Parker Aunty Kat 
 
Waagura 
Waagura students have been working like 
mathematicians. We have found that 
mathematicians work hard, never give up, 
discover and solve problems. We have been 
exploring fractions and converting proper 
fractions to improper fractions. Well done to 
Izaac who has solved some tricky problems 
converting fractions, he has stuck with the task 
even when the problem seemed too hard at 
times. 
Andrew Craft 
 

CANTEEN 
The canteen is open Thursday. This week’s menu 
comes from K/1. Enjoy! Please get your orders in by 
10am. 
Spaghetti Bol & drink $6.00 
Pie & drink  $6.00 
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.45am daily. 
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up. 
Check out the website for healthy lunch box and 
snack recipes and ideas: healthylunchbox.com.au  
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LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Week is in week 7 this term, 23 -24 August. 
See the poster for the theme. Our Book Character 
Parade will be Tuesday 24 August. Start thinking of 
ideas for costumes for the book parade.  

 
 

P&C NEWS 
• Our next P&C meeting is Wednesday, 25 

August at 3.30pm in the staffroom. This is a 
Covid safe meeting, please bring your 
phone to scan the QR code and wear a face 
mask. Thank you. New members are 
welcome. 

• We will be holding two raffles this term: 
The first one is 6 baskets of new toys which 
were donated for our Attendance Program 
however as they were not of equal value we 
could not use them. The money raised will 
be used to purchase appropriate prizes for 
the Attendance Program Awards. Drawn 
Friday 13 August. Great Christmas 
presents!! 
The second 
will be for 
Father’s Day 
which will 
be drawn 
Friday 3 
September 
and there 
will be a stall 
as well so the 
children can 
buy a gift for 
dad/grandad. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  
• Mogo SUPA Club-Boomerang Meeting 

Place every third Tuesday of the month 
3.30-5.30pm. The next one is 17 August. 
Permission form available at the school 
office. 

• Shoalcoast Community Legal Centre Inc. 
have free legal advice. Thursday 5 August, 
9.30am-2.30pm at Moruya. Must book on 
1800 229 529 

• In partnership with Education, headspace 
National is hosting free mental health 
education sessions across identified regions 
in NSW, on ways for parents and carers to 
support a young person when they are 
concerned about their mental health. Dates 
are outline in the flyer on the next page.  

The session aims to: 
 Strengthen your understanding of mental 

health and the warning signs for suicide and 
self-harm. 

 Strengthen your understanding and skills in 
how to cope and where to find help. 

 Build awareness of local services and the 
various support services available. 

 Strengthen relationships between local area 
mental health services, local schools, 
headspace centres and other community 
organisations. 

Location: This session will be delivered by a 
webinar online. 
More information is available by emailing 
headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au 
Registration is via Eventbrite: 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/headspace-
national-youth-mental-health-foundation-
30549822220  

• The NSW Health has a number of resources 
for our Aboriginal Communities providing 
valuable educational material such as 
Posters, Videos and PDF’s, to share 
throughout our Networks. 
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/c
ovid-19/Pages/aboriginal-resources.aspx 

• Learning Labs is a program designed for 
students to participate in challenging, 
innovative and fun workshops during the 
school holidays. The workshops are 
presented by teachers or professionals with 
specialist training or a specific interest in 
gifted education. See flyer on next page. 

mailto:headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/headspace-national-youth-mental-health-foundation-30549822220
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/headspace-national-youth-mental-health-foundation-30549822220
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/headspace-national-youth-mental-health-foundation-30549822220
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/aboriginal-resources.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/aboriginal-resources.aspx
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Lifelong Learners 
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